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Broadview, Montana 

September 10, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Thank you for choosing to be part of the Awana Clubs at Bethel Evangelical Church in Broadview on 

Wednesday evenings! We are excited to be continuing our 17th year in this program, and we consider it a 

privilege and an honor to serve you and your child. Our Awana Club is one of thousands of clubs associated 

with various church denominations in America and around the world. 

 

Awana club meets on Wednesday evenings at the church, beginning at 6:30 p.m. The doors will open at 

6:15 for attendance and club will end at 8:00 p.m. Our trained adult leaders will lead every child in games, 

personal achievements, and Bible study each week. Please read through the included calendar and Club 

Standards handouts and go over these with your child.  Our church provides the facilities and equipment 

necessary for the program and will cover the costs involved for Awana.  If you choose, you may make an 

optional free-will donation to help cover expenses (Awana program expenses are $40-$50 per child).  Your 

willingness to help is sincerely appreciated and all donations go directly into the Awana fund to help defray 

costs. Replacements for lost books/uniforms will only be available at cost, paid by the student/family. 

 

At the first meeting, each child will be given an entrance booklet, which is the first step in the Awana 

achievement process. After completing the entrance booklet, they will receive their club handbook and 

uniform (vest or shirt), and a Bible. Children are expected to wear their uniform and bring their 

handbook and Bible to each Awana club meeting. As they complete verses and sections in the handbook, 

they are eligible to earn additional awards as an Awana Club member. We encourage you to assist your 

child in completing their handbook by reading together at home and helping them to memorize verses. It 

is our goal to provide your child with activities that will help them grow physically, emotionally, mentally, 

and spiritually. Also please note: Children will only be released to parents/guardians/approved adults 

inside or at the east door of the church at 8:00 p.m. Thank you for helping us keep your kids safe! 

  

We would also like to personally invite you and your family to attend our weekly Sunday School classes at 

10:00 a.m., as well as our Sunday Worship Service at 11:00 a.m. at Bethel Evangelical Church. Our church 

loves kids! Please see the church website, www.bethelbroadview.com for more information. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Pastor Rory at any time. Thank you again for the 

opportunity to serve you and your children. 

 

 

In His Service, 

 

 Colleen 
 

Colleen Beckett, Awana Ministry Director 

(406) 667-2167 | (406) 670-4560 

gcbeck@itstriangle.com 

 

Awana Club Age Groups 
 

Cubbies:  Age 3 to Pre-Kindergarten (must be 3 by Sept. 1) 

 

Sparks:  Kindergarten through 2nd grade 

 

Truth & Training:  3rd through 6th grade 

 

Trek:  7th and 8th grade 

 

*Broadview HS Youth Group:  9th through 12th grade 
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